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Minutes for the Cybersecurity Scholarship Program (CySP) Meeting 

April 23rd, 2019 at 3:30 PM in Stright 331 

Attended By: Dr. Waleed Farag, Dr. Soundararajan Ezekiel, Dan Richmond, Rebecca George, 

and James Lutz. 

 

1. Minutes for the last two meetings were unanimously approved. 

2. Students reflected on their trip to the Cybersecurity and Digital Forensics Conference, 

BloomCON. 10 students were able to attend with assistance from IUP’s Math and 

Computer Sciences Department. The experience was beneficial, and attendees 

encouraged students to participate next year. 

3. There is another hackathon during the Fall 2019 term. Dr. Ezekiel and Dr. Farag would 

like James to lead a team of students and begin preparations for competition. 

4. Dr. Farag has been working with the grant accountant to resolve the book store account 

issues. James noticed a new issue; he received a new refund for an unknown reason. Dr. 

Farag will look into this. 

5. Dan is not sure that his stipend for the Fall 2018 semester has been resolved. He will look 

into this and contact Dr. Farag. 

6. Updates on the Cybersecurity Club were given. Dan will print and distribute posters 

advertising for the upcoming officer elections. 

7. Dr. Farag advised the three recipients that they will receive a program satisfaction survey 

by e-mail soon. Recipients should anonymously respond to survey as soon as possible. 

8. The recipients should send their updated portfolios to Dr. Farag by May 8th, 2019. 

9. Each scholarship recipient should also submit a technical report discussing her/his 

research project and project outcomes to Dr. Farag by May 8th, 2019. 

10. Dan gave his updates. He has no issues; everything is going well. Dr. Ezekiel had a few 

suggestions regarding Dan’s research and collaboration with other students. Dan is 

willing to continue his research project after graduation in May 2019. 

11. James gave his updates. He has no issues; everything is going well. He is determining the 

path for his research project. He has a few ideas and will keep Dr. Farag and Dr. Ezekiel 

up to date. 
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12. Rebecca gave her updates. She has no issues; everything is going well. She is continuing 

her research and is currently gathering data. She will reach out to other students if she 

needs additional resources for gathering data. 

 

The meeting concluded at 4:10 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted By: Dan Richmond and Waleed Farag 


